

May 7, 2024

Ayman Mohamed 619 Red Cedar Rd B330 Wells Hall East Lansing, MI 48824

Dear Ayman:

Thank you for mentoring Lewi Anamo, Eva Fiander, Anna Guerrieri, Manas Kartik, Muang Muang, Finn Weinstein, Isabelle Zablock, and Kyla Zhao in the 26th annual University Undergraduate Research and Arts Forum (UURAF). Over 1,000 students and 600 mentors participated in this year's symposium. It was an impressive display of student scholarship and talent.

The number of faculty and students engaged in undergraduate research and creative activities continues to increase annually. Events like UURAF would not be possible without the support and guidance from dedicated mentors who work with our undergraduate students and value the importance of undergraduate research in the academic experience.

Thank you for supporting undergraduate research at MSU and for helping to make UURAF 2024 a success.

Sincerely,

Founded 1855

OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

Michigan State University 426 Auditorium Rd, Room 312 East Lansing, MI 48824-1046

> 517-353-5380 Fax: 517-432-2069

Mark Largent, Ph.D Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education & Dean of Undergraduate Studies Korine S. Wawrzynski, Ph.D. Assistant Dean, Academic Initiatives & Director, Undergraduate Research

Korine A. Wangynski